
From: Gothard, Mark <MGothard@braunintertec.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 4:37 PM 
To: Rob Mattei <rmattei@grandrapidsmn.gov>; Aurimy Groom <agroom@grandrapidsmn.gov> 
Subject: Planning Commission 
 
Hi Rob and Aurimy, 
 
I held off sending this notice until we were pretty sure the sale of our home and purchase of something 
different appeared eminent; closing set for this Friday. 
 
We will be moving out of the city into Harris Township. Being we will no longer be city residents, I can no 
longer serve on the planning commission. 
 
Thank you both (and the late Eric Trast) for everything you do for the city. It has been a pleasure to work 
with you, fellow commissioners, Chad, and the general public. I’ve learned a lot. 
 
I wasn’t the most talkative commissioner in the group, I guess my brain takes a little more time to think 
through things than others. 
 
I’m sure that we will occasionally cross paths so see you soon. 
 
Thanks again. 
 
Mark 
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